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NDLON responds to the passage of Arizona SB1070 

 

The following is a statement by Chris Newman, Legal 
Director of the National Day Laborer Organizing Network 

"Arizona is on the verge of enacting the most anti-immigrant 
legislation the country has seen in a generation.   We are 
hopeful Governor Brewer will consult with her legal counsel, 
issue a veto, and spare Arizona the expense of defending an 
unconstitutional, unwise, and odious bill in federal courts.   
Arizona has long been a laboratory for anti-immigrant 
experimentation, and its demagogue leaders have become 
folk heros for white supremacists throughout the United 
States, but this bill ushers in a new chapter of disgrace for 
the state that resisted celebrating the life of Martin Luther 
King." 
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